
 

 

HICKORY RIDGE GOLF ASSOCIATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES 
SEPTEMBER 1, 2020 

 
 
PRESENT:  Karen Berlew, Dona Hazen, Dave Polisoto, Larry Powers & Deb Wood 
GUEST:      Mike DiNorma 
The meeting was called to order at 1:35pm. 
 
 
MINUTES 
The minutes from the August 19, 2020 board meeting have been approved and  
will be posted on the HRGA web page. 
 
DISCUSSION WITH MIKE DINORMA FROM HICKORY RIDGE 
For next year, Mike discussed:  ways to increase membership, membership 
packages, Pro Shop involvement with the Association, possible improvements to 
the course, new carts, cost of greens fees compared to other courses, and 
primary contacts.   
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Deb reported a balance of $1,541.81. 
 
TROPHIES UPDATE 
Deb will be working with a new provider this year and will meet with him after 
Labor Day. 
 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR SEPTEMBER 19th & 20TH HICKORY RIDGE CUP 

 Larry posted the sign-up sheet 
 Dona sent email announcement  
 Larry is waiting to hear back from Mike DiNorma regarding start time for 

first day of tournament.  (We will need to email membership ahead of time 
if start time changes.) 

 Deb will prepare rules sheet 
 Larry will prepare cards and do pairings  
 Karen will collect money with help from Pro Shop 
 Dona will verify eligibility (must be HR & Association member, must meet 

age requirements for specific tees) 



 

 

 Deb will prepare sheets to record scores 
 There will be skins both days 
 The bar will be open 
 No hors d’oeuvres at this tournament 

 
RESPONSIBILITIES FOR OCTOBER 3RD YEAR END TOURNAMENT 

 Dona will email announcement on 9/12 
 Larry will post sign-up sheet by 9/12 
 Deb will prepare instruction sheet 
 Larry will do pairings 
 No need to collect money (tournament is no cost) 
 Dona will verify eligibility (must be HRGA member) 
 Deb will prepare sheets to record scores 
 Deb will make arrangements with Michelle for hors d’oeuvres 

 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS FOR 2021 
With the exception of Dave, the board members said that they are willing to 
return next year.  Dave will need to let the board know for sure by the next 
meeting.  Dona sent an email to the membership and posted a sign-up sheet on 
the bulletin board for interested candidates. 
 
NEXT MEETING 
Wednesday, September 23rd, beginning at 1:30pm, at HR. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:40pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Dona Hazen, Secretary 


